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Induction service

Everyone at CPBC is warmly invited 
to the Induction Service of Rev 
Michael Lovejoy at Northolt Park 
Baptist Church at 2pm on Saturday 
10th February. The church would 
appreciate an indication of likely 
numbers attending.  There is a 
sign-up sheet available today. 

Sunday school - can you help?

We are looking to get a few more 
people who can help with great 
groups of children and young people 
in the J-Team (5-11-year-olds) and 
Lazers (11-16-year-olds) from 
September – once a month or every 
two months. Please speak to Mark 
Smith or Linda Sebbana to fi nd out 
more.

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details

Women of Faith III
Saturday 20 January, 2018

Tickets - £12.50

Contact Rosemary via email rosemary@neunetworks.com 
or text 07990 503 771.
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Today's teaching

Welcome to your weekly newsletter from Crofton Park Baptist 
Church. The theme of our service this morning is "from Christmas 

to New Year". Steve Ewing will be leading the service and 
preaching.

"When they saw the star, they were overjoyed. On coming to the house, they 
saw the child with his mother Mary, and they bowed down and worshipped 

him....And having been warned in a dream not to go back to Herod, they 
returned to their country by another route" Matthew 2:10-12

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most Sunday 

evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house groups’ during 
the week. We also have Sunday School for the children and a creche for 

the younger ones during the Sunday morning service. This is followed by 
tea, coff ee and biscuits afterwards.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES

Minister: Rev Steve Ewing
e: pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk | t: 07950 334987 or 020 3712 8936



Preaching
Steve Ewing

Worship lead
Veronica Atkins

Welcome
Gloria Smith & Christina Kinlock

Mission prayer
Street Pastors - Derek Ofoborh

Flowers
Icilda Lawrence

Tea and Coff ee
Derek Ofoborh &  Ufuoma Cliff ord

Creche
Elizabeth Enjong & Isabel Jemmot

Please pray for people all over 
the world experiencing extreme 
weather conditions. Pray for 
those who have suff ered loss as a 
result of the fl oods, blizzards and 
drought.

Pray for our church members who 
are poorly or dealing with various 
conditions. Pray for God to heal 
and restore them.

Pray for our church leaders so that 
God will bless them with wisdom 
and strength to take Crofton Park 
Baptist Church forward.

Rota for 14/01/2018

This week we are praying for Chance for Childhood.
Chance for Childhood believe that childhood shouldn’t be spent on the 
streets, in a war zone or imprisoned and isolated at home. They protect 
children from the devastating consequences of extreme poverty, confl ict 
and disability. To fi nd out more about the work of Chance for Childhood, 
speak to Olive or visit www.chanceforchildhood.org.

Mission and outreach

Standing in the gap
Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please see the 
contact below if you would like to join, or speak to Pastor Steve.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

LEWCAS AGM - Refugees welcome 
in Lewisham?

How can the churches be more 
eff ective in welcoming the stranger? 
Come and learn what is already 
happening and how your church 
could help.  Tuesday, 9 January 2018, 
7pm at Crofton Park Baptist Church, 
Brockley Grove, SE4 1EB (P4 bus stop 
Huxbear Street). The meeting will 
start with a hot meal. Tickets £5. For 
more information contact Judith.

Baptism services
Brockley Community Church will be 
using our premises for the baptism 
of four of their young people today, 
Sunday 7th January at 1.30pm. 
A warm invitation is extended to 
anyone from CPBC who would like to 
attend.

RotaS
Please email your up to date rota to 
Clement (newsletter@croftonpark.
org.uk).

AGM Reports
If you head a committee in the 
church, please make sure you get 
your report to Helen Bogle by 14th 
January 2018, ahead of our AGM. If 
you are not sure of what is required 
or if you should be compiling a 
report, ask a member of the church 
leadership.

Women of Faith III - Afternoon 
tea

The next Women of Faith event will 
take place on Saturday, 20th January 
2018 at 2pm. Tickets are £12.50. If 
you would like to attend this event, 
please see Rosemary.

notices


